
HANEY 
HAPPENINGS 

Friday, November 15, 2019   
November 22 

• University of Alberta Visit – 1:00pm 
November 25 

• TA- 9:30- 10:30 No Y Block 

  

 
 

It’s finally here….what you’ve all be waiting for….Table Tennis Club starts this 
Monday, November 18th, at 3:00 o’clock in the rotunda.  All students are 
welcome.  No equipment or experience necessary.  The table tennis club will be 
running every Monday between now and Spring Break.  Looking forward to 
seeing many of you there. 
 
CLOTHING ORDERS 
If you have not picked up your order of Grad Clothing or THSS Clothing, please come to 
the Girls PE Office, Monday, November 18 at lunch. 
 
Attention all dancers and dance enthusiasts! Dance Club is looking for performers for a 
special performance at Thomas Haney’s Hoe Down.  Come and learn choreography 
Tuesdays after school in the yoga room, 3:00pm – 4:15pm 
 
Soap Making in the Science Lab 
We are planning on making soap on the following days/blocks.  
Please sign up with Ms. Coleman ahead of time to reserve your spot! 
Monday December 2 - third block 
Tuesday Dec 3 - first block 
Tuesday Dec 10 - first block 
Monday Dec 16 - third block 
Tuesday Dec 17 - first block 
 

Aboriginal Education • Career Fair & Post Secondary Information Event: Tues Nov 26 at Katzie First 
Nation health center.  Forms are due back soon so please see Natalie in 1109 for 
more information. 

• Free Lunch:  Friday Nov 29 - Wraps and sandwiches from the cafeteria.  Please 
join us. 

 

Graphic Novel Club: Our next meeting is Tuesday, November 19th. Bring your lunch to 
the library and chat about your favourite graphic novels. See Mrs. Fulgueras for details.  
 
Manga Club: We are now the Manga and Anime club! We are continuing to meet every 
Wednesday at lunch. We have a new meeting location - next to the library in room 
2011!  Some of our students are interested in exhibiting their own Manga/Anime art in 



the future so, if this is of interest, please join us.  Bring your lunch and chat 
manga/anime/art and more! 
 
Book Club: Our next book will be Stepsister by Jennifer Donnelly. We will meet in 
December (date TBA) after marks cutoff. Books have arrived! Stay tuned for details! New 
members are always welcome. See a teacher-librarian for information. 
 
Postcards for Peace will be mailed on Friday. See a teacher-librarian for a postcard (or 
more than one!) that will be sent to a veteran or active military officer to thank them for 
their service. 
 

Athletics 
Intramural News 
 
The Intramural Volleyball teams and the schedule have now been posted on the 
Intramural Board.  Games start on Tuesday, November 19. 

 

 
Volunteers are needed for Christmas in the park. Interested students please see Mrs. Sekhon in 
the career centre to get a form or more information about the event. 

 
 

 
Friday: Pulled Pork Sandwich – Soup: Sweet Onion & Fennel  

 


